
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  COMING EVENTS  .   
 

Strategic Planning Meeting – Thursday, February 27th at 10 AM 
Deborah Book Study – Monday, March 3rd at 10 AM  

Ash Wednesday Worship Service – Wednesday March 5th at 7 PM 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Summit Church Supper Club will be held on March 15th at 6 PM at Cheddar’s restaurant 

located at 2085 Interchange Road, Erie.  This will be a time of gathering to dine and 
share fellowship.    Please sign up in advance by March 9th with your order as we need to 

inform the restaurant of our numbers and orders for a reservation. Please join Pastor 
Jeff for a time of food and fellowship. Sign up in the welcome center at church or by 

calling the church office.  Menus are available in the welcome center. 
 

 
Trustees will hold a short meeting following worship in the Wesley classroom this Sunday. 

 

The Flash 
Summit United 

Methodist Church 
 

February 26, 2025 

BLESSING EGGS… 
Our Church blessing eggs will be 
here starting on Ash Wednesday.  

Each person is asked to take an 
egg or two and pray for the egg 

throughout Lent. There are 
members’ names inside each egg. 
On Easter morning, you can open 
your eggs and see who you have 

been blessing with prayers! 
A great way to connect and  

bless each other! 
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Rotating Lenten Dinner 

Join other local United Methodist churches for a covered dish dinner followed by a devotional study each 

Thursday between Ash Wednesday and Palm Sunday.     Dinner starts at 5:30 PM. 

 Thursday, March 6th at New Richmond UMC 

 Thursday, March 13th at Little Cooley UMC 

 Thursday, March 20th at Meadville: Grace UMC 

 Thursday, March 27th at New Richmond UMC 

 Thursday, April 3rd at Meadville: Grace UMC  

 Thursday, April 10th at Woodcock UMC 

 

Community Easter  
Egg Hunt 

 
Saturday, April 12th 

more details will be coming… 

To all my Summit UMC friends 
and family.  My sincere thank 
you to everyone for all the 
beautiful birthday cards, notes 
and good wishes I received to 
celebrate my 90th birthday.  It 
was awesome.  Thanks again.   
 
~Connie Close 
 

A new study will start on Monday, 
March 10th at 10 AM led by Pastor 

Jeff that will go along with his 
Sunday morning messages about 

our Spiritual gifts.  There is no book 
and will be a discussion time about 

discovering and using our spiritual 
gifts.  Please join him and others 

on Mondays during Lent to discover 
your gifts…no sign up is necessary 

……just plan to come by on 
Mondays 


